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Procurement of Civil Legal Aid Services in England and Wales from 1 

September 2024 

 

Amendment Notice with effect from 9th February 2024 

 

On 13 September 2023 the LAA published an Invitation to Tender for Civil Legal Aid 

services in England and Wales from 1 September 2024 on its eTendering system. In 

accordance with paragraph 6.19 of the SQ ITT, Applicants are notified that the LAA 

has amended the:  

1. 2024 Standard Civil Contract Specification (General Provisions 1-6).  

 

The latest version can be found at: Standard civil contract 2024 - GOV.UK 

(www.gov.uk) 

This is to reflect a correction to the table in Paragraph 2.32 to the 2024 Standard Civil 

Contract Specification (General Provisions 1-6) to ensure that the document correctly 

sets out which categories of law require a Part-time Presence.  

Requirements upon Applicants  

Applicants should read Paragraph 2.32 of the latest version of the 2024 Standard Civil 

Contract Specification (General Provisions 1-6). 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/standard-civil-contract-2024
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/standard-civil-contract-2024

